
 

 

Health Professions Council – 11 December 2008 
 
Committee membership 
 
Executive summary and recommendations  
 
Introduction  
 
There are currently vacancies on the following committees; 
 
Audit Committee 
Conduct and Competence Committee 
Education and Training Committee 
Health Committee  
Investigating Committee 
 
In line with the agreed process all members were contacted and were asked to 
nominate themselves to these vacancies.   The nominations were considered by 
the President who has agreed to the following appointments; 
 
Barbara Stuart – Investigating Committee 
 
Jeff Seneviratne – Audit Committee 
 
In view of the short timescale before the restructure of the Council it was agreed 
that the vacancies on the remaining committees will be left unfilled.   
 
The Council is asked to agree the above appointments.   
  
Background information  
 
Processes for appointment to committees are available on members’ extranet.   
 
Resource implications  
 
none 
 
Financial implications  
 
none 
 
Appendices 
 
none 
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